
No. RD-0025 
 
From: Julie Hall 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2002 7:19 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: 20 Year Plan Input 
 
 
Hello, 
I'm writing to urge that your 20-year Northwest energy plan promote clean 
energy & help restore Idaho's wild salmon runs. I support removal of the 4 
lower Snake River dams within a comprehensive plan that promotes energy 
conservation & the development of wind generation facilities. 
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